
Queen Victoria School Council Meeting – Thursday, October 29, 2020 via MS Teams 

In Attendance: Kelly Sweeting, Sue Pasian, Lindsay Scott, Sarah Francis, Laura McParland, David Halls, 

Kate Melville, Tarek Jalbout, Melanie Lees, Adam Doyle 

5:10 – meeting started 

 Introductions 

 Kelly began to present the prepared PPT slides 

 Revised School Council Handbook – Kelly will e-mail this to the members of school council 

 There will be a School Council Info. Night hosted by the Board Wednesday, November 4, 2020 

from 6:30 to 8:30 p.m, please RSVP to communications@hwdsb.on.ca 

 Kelly outlined the election process and results 

o Tarek Jalbout accepted chair position 

o Mary Anne Lefebvre was acclaimed to be the secretary but not in attendance; Kelly 

asked members for permission to reach out to Mary Anne by phone to confirm she still 

wants the position 

 Group Activity / Conversation re: What do people want from School Council?  

 Staff Report (Lindsay / Sarah) 

o 4 Keys to Covid Safety 

o Brief description of how school looks now 

o Virtual assemblies 

o Nutrition breaks – how they look (inside / outside model) 

 Halloween – description of how activities will look and the rationale behind the change from 

“black and orange” to costumes 

 Reorganization – November 3rd; outline of staffing and class building guidelines 

 Kate shared information on mask table as well as the website and flyer 

o Kelly explained why HWDSB wasn’t endorsing mask donations / distribution under the 

school name 

 Opportunity for question 

 Meeting ended 6:16 p.m. 
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